
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To Prospective Customers, 
Corken, Inc.  calls Owens Communications for Structured Cabling help.  As we continue to deal 
with lots of legacy wiring and needed upgrades we call on the staff at Owens Communications 
to fix issues and run necessary new cabling to newly remodeled areas in our facility.   
 
The staff is timely, communicates well as they work through projects, do professional work, and 
are creative when needed to find the right pathway to make it work.  Good deal for us, would be 
a good deal for you too.  Yes, I would recommend Owens Communications for any part of their 
scope of services they offer. 

 
Jeremy Thurston 
Systems Administrator 
Oklahoma City Division of Corken, Inc.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


